

On FINISHING MY CHILI WHILE SITTING ON A CORN FLAKE

It was cold and the wind was blowing through all the coats and sweaters in town. Then it happened! The little green men from Murray struck!

Washington D. C. was caught off guard. The Pentagon was running into corners, the Capitol building was blown up with a special ray-gun designed by a mad scientist in Germany. The situation got even worse. The President was forced into signing a contract with the general of the green men. Our power was cut off and the people were terrified.

Then IT happened. SUPER 74 (known to most of us as Yarrow) came into the picture (seems as if everybody does sooner or later.) SUPER 74 wiped out the Murray men and found Dr. Procrastin Nation.

Oh, by the way, I did eat a bowl of chili on a corn flake spilt at breakfast.

The ELK'S ECHO is the official publication of the EL-KU-TA LODGE. sent out once a month to the members of our lodge. Printing takes place at the council office. The Order of the Arrow is an organization for advanced campers and is part of the Great Salt Lake Council. Any articles 0:

or	questions	shou1d	bе	sent	t
Jim Olsen					
	371	13 Twin	າຕດ	k St	re

or Advisor: Ray Searcy

Phone:

Salt Lake City, Utah 84108

1490 West 11030 South Riverton, Utah 84065 254-4413

CALENDAR OF EVENTS LECM 7:30 Scout Headquarters February 7 Scout Headquarters March 7 LECM 7:30 Scout Headquarters April LECM 7:30 4

In this issue is the complete work of art done by Jim Olsen, but it is only noticeable after you read this and every issue of the Elk's Echo.

Η Ε W A Y, Η,

> HAPPY ВОҮ SCOUT WEEK

CHAPTER REPORTS Soshoni (NE)



ALAN THOMAS

ERIC JERGENSEN ED.

MATT HOSFORD

CHIEF

TIM ISAACS SEC.

Brother Arrowmen:

We are faced with unit elections again. We would like as much support as possible at our chapter meetings. They are held the second Thursday of every month at 1035 South 18th East, in the Yalecrest Ward Scout Room. If you are interested in ceremony parts, or in helping unit elections, contact me at 582-0857, or Doug Jorgensen at 485-1508.

New Chapter Appointments:

Jamie Lowden -- Jr. Leader Training Chairman
Bryan Croft -- Assistant Secretary Treasurer

Grant Dansie -- Brotherhood Chairman

Roger Hoole -- Assistant to Unit Elections.

Our chapter has 145 members. Out of these, eleven have paid their 1974 dues. Our goal this year is to re-register 100. Please contact Tim Isaacs at 484-6300. Your cooperation will be appreciated and rewarded this year in chapter activities.

In Fellowship, Matt Hosford

EAST CHAPTER



MATT MINER

BART WILSON JIM MICKELSON

DAVE HOUPT JEFF BRAITHWAITE GARY NORTH KELLY PHILLIPS

We, as chapter officers, have great plans for the coming year. These plans can only be carried out with your support as the members of the chapter.

Anyone who has unsold OUTDOOR GUIDES in the East Chapter is requested to turn them in at the next meeting. Also, bring the money you have for books sold,

Our next meeting will be February 21, at 7:30 p.m. It will be at the Holladay 23rd ward house, 2675 East 4500 South,

We will need your help with elections and ceremony teams. All those interested in helping, please contact the Chief.

Knock Knock Who's there? Tarzan Tarzan who? Tarz and Tripes forever Why did Columbus discover America? So we could celebrate Columbus Day? No, 'cause he didn't fall off the edge.



SOUTH CHAPTER

JIM'S JOKES!!!

REMEMBER -- any joke acceptable, as long as you wouldn't be ashamed to tell it to your mother.

What does an elephant do when he stubs his big toe?
(He calls for a big toe truck) REMEMBER THAT ONE FOLKS???

These jokes are hard to take! Then don't try to steal them!

Roses are blue, violets are red, If you believe this, you're sick in the head.

2 young 2 go

4 girls

In Scotland they crossed a pekinese dog with a caribou, WHAT DID THEY CALL IT? a PEEK-A-BOO

What do you get from a canary and an elephant?
I DON'T KNOW, BUT IT COSTS ME \$40.00 A DAY TO FEED IT.

Do you know who discovered Poland?

ROTO ROOTER (sorry about that)

CHAPTER ADVISORS



JIM OLSEN EDITOR



RAY SEARCY ADVISOR

Experience has proved that the lodges that keep general lodge and chapter meetings at a minimum will have better attendance. Experience also shows that the most active, successful lodges are those that offer service opportunities and are actively involved in helping units and the Council.

It is recommended that general lodge meetings be held semi-annually when the majority of the members can attend. Such times might be during the Christmas holidays and during the summer.

Quarterly meetings of the chapters should be sufficient to keep lodge members informed.

Local lodge officers direct activities through their executive committee meetings. The actual work of the lodge happens through the lodge or chapter committee meetings -- not general meetings. The frequency of committee meetings is determined by the work to be done and the time of the year.

Arrowmen are expected first to give service to and be active in their own Scout troops or Explorer posts. Then, as time permits, they can assist the lodge in such activities as unit elections, camp promotion, service to council camping facilities, etc.

In addition, Arrowmen have other outside and school interests and activities, so they will not be interested in attending too many lodge and chapter meetings. Don't try to schedule too many ceremonies, tap outs, inductions, rehearsals, or fellowships either.

Doing is better than just meeting -- but not too much, please!

Reprinted from the OA Handbook

Do you want to hear a good joke?

Just listen to your Lodge Chief.

Do you want to see a good joke?

Just look at your Vice Chief.

ORDER OF THE ARROW
GREAT SALT LAKE COUNCIL
Boy Scouts of America
525 Foothill Drive
Salt Lake City, Utah 84113
If Undeliverable, Do not return

Non-Profit Organization
U.S. POSTAGE
PAID
Salt Lake City, Utah
Permit 1079